

Wednesday - Oct. 6 1943

0700

yellow ops.

0730

Wind S = 35W 24 mph

0800

Shame Red - ops. advised

1115

Shame yellow - ops. advised

- 1725 wing F.C. requests our permit down to dawn.
- 1730 369<sup>B</sup> operations advise us they will fly tonight.  
Permits for above + C requested. - D us to O roots.
- 1745 364<sup>B</sup> operations advise us they will not fly tonight.  
Permits for above + C cancelled.
- 1815 369<sup>B</sup> operations advise us they will be flying tonight.  
Permits for above + C requested.
- 1840 2 small tanks "MT" to Permit crew.
- 1841 Red to operations.
- 2010 369<sup>B</sup> operations advise us they will not fly tonight  
due to weather. Permits cancelled.
- 2030 All our atc down - flying ended for the day. Crash crew  
and tender released.